
Dear Freshmen and Parents/Guardians,

Congratulations on finishing your first successful year at NHHS! Enjoy your summer!

If you need to make an appointment over the summer, please contact the guidance office at
908-713-4130.

If you are looking to enter Community Service hours in Aspen and are unsure how to enter these hours
into ASPEN, visit the counseling website-
https://www.nhvweb.net/counseling/entering-community-service-hours-in-aspen/

Many resources can be found on the North Hunterdon Guidance Website and visit frequently -
https://www.nhvweb.net/guidance/

I hope you have a great summer!
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